Getting things done — Tullideph Street

Pothole
I highlighted at the latest meeting of Community Spirit
Action Group residents’ complaints about a bad pothole in Tullideph Street
along from the Tullideph Road junction. I had reported this to the City
Council.
The council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership has now advised me that :

“An order has .. been raised for the repair of a pothole on Tullideph Street
approaching the Tullideph Road junction with a timescale for repair of
approximately twenty eight days. There is currently a slight backlog with
pothole repairs however additional resources have been allocated to address
this.”
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